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Weekly Attendance 

Fry Class - 90% 
Nelson Class - 98.99% 
Carter Class - 92.75% 
Cavell Class - 90.95% 
 
Congratulations to Nelson Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 

Year 4 Multiplication Check 

 
The Year 4 multiplication check is 
coming up.  Please help your child to 
practice their times tables up to 12 x 12 
 

Residential Trip Years 5 & 6 

 
There will be a zoom meeting on 
Tuesday 6th June at 6pm with parents to 
give you more details about the Eaton 
Vale Residential trip in July.  A link will 
be sent nearer to this date. 
 

School Money 

We have a few parents that have 
outstanding debt on School Money.  Please 
could all accounts be settled by half term 
please. Parents that owe money receive a 
weekly text and email until the dept is paid. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

28th May – 2nd June – Half term 
6th June – Year 5/6 Residential Zoom Meeting 6.00pm 
20th June – Nelson Class trip to Banham Zoo 
21st June – Fry Class trip to Church Farm 
22nd June – Yr 6 NHS Height & Weight Check (letters coming home today) 
26th -278th June – Yr 5/6 Bikeability Training 
29th June Caston Sports Day (Weather Permitting) 
3rd – 5th – Year 5/6 Residential Trip 
6th July – Reserve Sports Day 
19th July – Year 6 trip to Pleasurewood Hills 
21st July – Last day of Summer Term 
6th September – Back to school 
 

Warmer Weather 

Now that the weather has warmed up (hopefully it will last) children 
should be coming to school with a hat, wearing sun cream and have 
a water bottle.  These can be refilled whilst at school. 
 

Thank you 

We would like to say Thank You to our Parents and Carers for your hard 

work on improving pupil lateness to school.  There has been a marked 
improvement in children getting to school on time.  
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Half Term 

We hope you all have a lovely half term and that this lovely, warmer 
weather stays with us. 
 
See you all on Monday 5th June for the last half term of this school year! 

 


